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FROM  THE PRINCIPAL 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

Monday 8 May - Friday 19 May 

Swimming and Water Safety Program 

(Grade 3 - 5) 
 

Thursday 11 - Friday 12 May 

Mother’s Day Stall 
 

Friday 19 May 

Walk Safely to School Day 
 

Tuesday 23 - Wednesday 24 May 

Kinder - Prep Parent Teacher meetings 
 

Wednesday 24 May 

Cross Country (Kinder - Grade 6) 
 

Tuesday 30 May 

Kinder - Prep Parent Teacher meetings 
 

Thursday 1 June 

Kinder - Prep Parent Teacher meetings 
 

Friday 2 June 

LSSSA Cross Country 
 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 2023 
 

Term 2 

Wednesday 26 April to Friday 7 July 
 

Term 3 

Tuesday 25 July to Friday 29 September 
 

Term 4 

Monday 16 October to Thursday 21 December 
 

 

 

 

Student Free Days 

Monday 24 July 

Friday 3 November 

Trevallyn Primary School 

LOOK OUT FOR ALL OUR CURIOUS LEARNERS! 

This term our whole school Inquiry Lens is focused on 

investigating the systems that govern physical phenomena in 

both the natural and built environment. Our students will 

become more aware of how science can help us explain the 

way the world works and the impact of science and 

technology on our lives. As students work through scientific 

problem solving, experimenting, and gathering data, they   

become aware of the powerful role that design, technology 

and scientific thinking have in the world. This lens also 

promotes the processes used to innovate, create, make and 

evaluate. (2015, Kath Murdoch). 
 

HAVE YOU NOTICED THE SIGNS ON OUR 

GATES? 

We love our school environment and the access our children 

have to the bush playground, each other’s classrooms, the 

library and we especially love it when children pop into the 

front office and share their learning. We love taking new 

families around the school and share our amazing 

environment and how we use it every day in our learning and 

play. 
 

To keep our children safe always, we have gates at the front 

of the school and at the back. We know that you need to 

drop things off or pick your children up from time to time. 

We ask you to always remember to close the gates  

behind you. Thank you. 



FROM THE PRINCIPAL.. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

To all our students who have made great contributions across our community. 3/4 a’Court have been busy making 

breakfast for our whole school this week. They wanted to give something back to their community and support their 

peers in having a great start to the day. Well done! 
 

Our School Captains, leaders and many students represented Trevallyn Primary School in the annual Launceston City 

ANZAC Day March. It was wonderful to hear all the stories of family and loved ones connected to this special day. 
 

HOW DO I VOLUNTEER? 

I am glad you asked! If you would like to volunteer at School, you will need to ensure you have a current Working 

with Vulnerable People registration.  
 

As you know the Department of Education, Children and Young People is committed to keeping our children safe. If 

you haven’t had the chance yet, please check out the website: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/children/safeguarding-children/ 
 

Last year we ran workshops to support our Volunteers. We will run this again this term. These workshops include 

knowing requirements of being on DECYP sites, working in classrooms, canteen volunteering, uniform shop and 

Safeguarding Children. It will be important for all our volunteers to have access to this information and as such will run 

multiple sessions at multiple times so everyone can join in.  
 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU CONTACT THE FRONT OFFICE 

If you are keeping your child home, please send a message via School-Zine, or trevallyn.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au , or 

call the front office by 9:15am. Knowing who is at school and who is home is so very important.  As you know we 

take children’s safety so incredibly seriously and we want to be able to communicate with you in a timely matter if 

your child is away.  
 

Thanks Trevallyn!  

 

 

Louise Corrigan 

Principal 

Trevallyn Primary School 

https://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/children/safeguarding-children/
mailto:trevallyn.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au


FROM THE PRINCIPAL.. 



ANZAC DAY 

On Tuesday the 25th of April, students from Trevallyn Primary and other schools gathered in Launceston to 

commemorate Anzac Day. We commenced by walking through town as part of the parade, then the school 

captains placed a wreath at the cenotaph.  

On that day, many of our students were wearing Service Medals or Replicas. Including me. I was wearing 5 

medals in honour of my Great Grandpa, Par George, who was a soldier in World War II in 1939.  

These medals mean a lot to me, as they declare the great sacrifice the soldiers including my great grandpa 

had made for the safety of our country. It was an honour to wear them on this significant day.  

We will remember them. 

Izzy Wells 



1-2 OLIVER/CERECKE ANZAC POPPIES 

1-2 Oliver/Cerecke used a collection loose parts to create a collage of an ANZAC poppy. Not one poppy was the 

same. The students were all so creative and imaginative with their different designs.  



1-2 OLIVER/CERECKE ANZAC POPPIES 



MOVIE NIGHT 

The School Association Committee held a movie night at Riverside High 

School on 5 April where almost 50 families came together to watch The 

Bad Guys on the big screen and celebrate the end of term together.  The 

event raised approximately $450 that will be used to support the school 

and future School Association events. 
 

Thanks to everyone who came and enjoyed the movie and to the local 

business Dinner and a Movie who very kindly donated their time and 

equipment for the night. 





REMINDER TO UPDATE SZAPP 



LAUNCHING INTO LEARNING - TERM 2 CALENDAR  

Please find below the outline of LiL sessions for Term 2. In order to adhere to COVID regulations, we will be holding 

2 sessions each Friday with shorter timeframes. Session 1 is the preferred time for those children who will be 

attending Kindergarten in 2024. These are called Pre-Kinder Sessions. Session 2 is catered for children from Birth – 3 

years. These are called Toddler Sessions. Sessions will need to be pre-booked in order to meet requirements around 

maximum numbers on-site. Please book into ONLY ONE session by emailing our office: 

trevallyn.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au. If you have a Pre-Kinder child and sibling/s – all the family are welcome to attend 

the Pre-Kinder Session. Physical distancing will be monitored in all indoor areas. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. 

mailto:trevallyn.Primary@decyp.tas.gov.au




Trevallyn Primary School 

CONTACT DETAILS 

55 Gorge Road 

Trevallyn  Tas  7250  

Phone  03 6331 9657  

Email  trevallyn.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au 

Web  https://trevallynprimary.education.tas.edu.au/ 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
 

 

Scholastic Book Club Issue 3 brochures were sent home 

with students this week.  Orders must be processed 

online via LOOP. 
 

Order must be received by Friday 12 May. 


